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Comments: Given the current infrastructure we can not sustain additional resort space. I'm also concerned with

the impact on the Holland Lake area which is currently a beautiful place to visit. The additional traffic will

undoubtedly have a negative impact on the surrounding area. This will benefit few and negatively impact the

surrounding communities. I have not seen the positive impacts of paws up and can't see how this would benefit

the community or Montana. 


